
 
 
 
 
 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING 
ON 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT   

 

TUESDAY 
APRIL 6, 2010 

6:00 PM  
3RD FLOOR PLANNING CONFERENCE ROOM 

PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 

 
AGENDA 

 
 FY 2010-2011 Annual Plan and Budget 
 FY 2011-2015 Consolidated Plan 

 

 If you would like additional information, please contact David Moore, Portsmouth 
Assistant Community Development Director, Portsmouth City Hall, at 610-7226. 

 

CDBG funds must be used to primarily 1) benefit individuals and families who earn very low, 
low or moderate incomes; 2) improve neighborhoods in which over 51% of the residents earn 
very low, low or moderate incomes; and 3) improve accessibility for people with disabilities.  
The Portsmouth CDBG program is funded by U.S. Housing & Urban Development. 
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